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Q. Do all CPD Stations have scanners and 

have all officers been trained?  
 

A. All CPD districts have microchip scanners.  All officers 
were given the opportunity to be trained, and some were 
trained in all districts.  
 

Q. How many employees are there on each 
shift to clean and feed the animals?  

A. CACC has up to 3-5 staff on each shift to clean and feed 
the animals.  CACC also has an agreement with the West 
Side Health Authority to provide full kennel cleaning and 
feeding of the animals from 7a-12p seven days per week.  
The West Side Health Authority has a staff of 21 workers 
who rotate through the program.  If at any time, a 
volunteer notices that there is an animal without water, 
they are asked to notify the APC (or a front desk staff 
person to page the APC) of the situation. 
 

Q. Can CACC translate the Adoption 
Contract to Spanish for adopters? 
 

A. The City has a contract with a vendor who performs 
translation.  CACC will request a quote to have this done 
to see if it is feasible. 

Q. Why are animals still going to rescues 
without foster homes?  With 3 APC’s 
why isn’t CACC checking on the quality 
of life rather than a number? 

A. All rescue agencies are licensed through the Department 
of Agriculture. If there is a specific complaint about a 
rescue, including checking on the number of foster 
licenses, please contact them at (217) 782-2172.  
 

 
 
 


